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Department of
Enwronmental Protectio

Twin Towers Office Building
Lawton Chiles 2600 Blair Stone Road Virginia B. Wetherell
Governor Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 Secretary

December 24, 1996

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Mr. James M. Menwether
Environmental Manager

Okeelanta Power Limited Partnership
P.O.Box 8

South Bay, FL 33493

Re: DRAFT Permit Amendment No. 0990332-004-AC (AC50-219413), PSD-FL- 19GB
Okeelanta Cogeneration Plant

Dear Mr. Meriwether:

The Department has reviewed your application for a minor permit amendment to Specific Conditions
No. 20 and No. 21 of the above referenced permit. ' We need additional information to process this request.
Please provide the information requested below.

1. Summary of test results on this unit using Method 8.

2. Summary of test results on this unit using Modified Method 8.

3. Any technical articles to support your request that Method 8 is inappropriate for this facility.

The Department will resume processing this application afier receipt of the requested information. If
you have any questions on this matter, please call Al Linero or Willard Hanks at 904/488-1344.

Sincerely,
&) & ()ﬁ_‘\, [z
A. A Linero, P.E.
Administrator
New Source Review Section
AAT/wh/hh
cc: Mr. Joe Kahn, SED

Mr. David Buff, KBN
Mr. David Knowles, FDEP/Ft. Myers
M. Jeff Komner, PBC
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